## CITY OF WOLVERHAMPTON COUNCIL

Mrs A Cheema
Perry Hall Multi- Academy Trust
Colman Avenue
Wednesfield
Wolverhampton
WV11 3RT

7 November 2017

Dear Mrs Cheema,

## **City Diversity Celebration**

We would like to thank you for your pupil's fantastic performance at this year's City Diversity Celebration.

Your school's performance of 'We are all in this together' was excellent. The harmony between the three schools and their confidence on stage was excellent.

Please can you pass on our thanks to all pupils and teachers involved in the successful performance.

Yours sincerely,

Meredith Teasdale Director of Education

aydixanteasdale

Direct: 01902 555228

Email: Meredith.teasdale@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Mark Taylor Strategic Director -People

Direct: 01902 55609

Email: mark.taylor@wolverhampton.gov.uk

City of Wolverhampton Council Civic Centre, St Peter's Square, Wolverhampton, WV1 1RL wolverhampton.gov.uk

@WolvesCouncil

WolverhamptonToday